

	<p>It was stated that FoGA exists to reinforce the work of local councils including the Community Council.</p> <p>After much discussion that did not focus on the proposal no way forward was agreed.</p>	
	<p><b>It was proposed by Cllr Matt Allen to extend the meeting to 10.00 pm. All agreed.</b></p>	
1772	<p><b>Proposal – that the business of the council should only be conducted through debate at full council or committee meeting. Email correspondence should be confined to requests for new agenda items (the relevance of which will be determined by the Clerk &amp; the Chair)</b></p> <p>It was noted that reports should be published earlier to enable informed discussion and the correct process of making proposals and voting on them at committees as well as at full council should be followed.</p> <p>The proposal was made by Cllr Robert Logan and seconded by Cllr Martin Morgan. 8 voted in favour, 1 abstention. <b>Motion carried.</b></p>	
1773	<p><b>Proposal - That the Community Council will undertake to write to residents where trees/bushes on their property have been identified as overhanging a public space to the extent of causing an obstruction, and politely remind them of their responsibilities.</b></p> <p>Cllr Martin Morgan clarified that only HCC have the power to send official letters to residents but this informal approach might prevent the need for a formal approach. It was also suggested that volunteers might be able to help with the work if residents are unable to do it themselves, this would be far less costly than the bill they would receive from county.</p> <p>There followed much discussion with the suggestion of an amendment which could not be agreed on. In the interest of time it was proposed by Cllr Matt Allen that the matter be deferred to the Highways &amp; Grounds Maintenance committee due to meet the following week. Seconded by Cllr Robert Logan. 8 voted in favour, 1 abstention. <b>Motion carried.</b></p>	
1774	<p><b>Proposal – to agree a working group to take forward the Adopt a Road project, &amp; present an initial project outline to the next meeting of the Community Planning Committee on July 23<sup>rd</sup>.</b></p> <p>There was no seconder for this proposal.</p>	
	<p><b>the Chair proposed a further 15 minute extension to the meeting, which was agreed. Cllr George Davies joined the meeting at this stage.</b></p>	
1775	<p><b>To receive a report on the skype meeting with the police.</b></p> <p>Cllr Matt Allen reported on the meeting. Report to be circulated.</p>	PK
1776	<p><b>To receive a verbal report from the meeting between Cllr Matt Allen &amp; Round Diamond School regarding the development of the school garden</b></p> <p>Cllr Matt Allen reported on his visit to the school, Cllr Keith Abrahams was also</p>	